
From: Suzy Hudson 
Sent: Monday, December 6, 202111:49 AM 
To: jfrias1218@hotmail.com 
Subject: Fwd: VA- 21-09-081 

---------- Original Message----------

From: Suzy Hudson <g9h!-!g~.9n.@.<;gm~~~~n~.~> 
To: "ted.kozak@ocfl.net" <ted.kozak@ocfl.net> 
Date: 12/06/2021 2:44 PM 
Subject: VA- 21-09-081 

Dear Orange County Board of County Commissioners, 

My name is Suzanne Hudson. My husband Alan and I live at 9043 Stockton Court..t 
Orlando Fl. 32817. Our property is adjacent to 9067 Stockton Court. 

We moved into our home in November 1994 and at that time there was a 6ft. wooden 
fence in the same location that Juan and Ramona have their fence. Except for a few 
weeks after Hurricane Charlie hit in 2004 and removed the fence entirely there has been 
a fence in the same location. My family and i have to exit our driveway onto Stockton 
Court with the same care and caution with the fence in its current location or removed 
entirely. 
Alan and I support Juan and Ramona in keeping the fence in its current location. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Hudson 






